
From: Orlando, Dominick
To: Bobby Thoman
Cc: Von Till, Bill; Mandeville, Douglas; David Adams
Subject: RE: Fw: ANC Spoils project
Date: Tuesday, December 08, 2020 1:10:00 PM

Hello Mr. Thoman
 
Thanks for the heads up.  We looked at the information provided in your email and don’t
have any questions or concerns at this time.  If anything comes up that could impact the
ANC site please contact me.
 
Nick Orlando
 
Dominick Orlando, Senior Project Manager
Uranium Recovery and Materials Decommissioning Branch
Division of Decommissioning,  Uranium Recovery and Waste Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Mail Stop T-5A10
Washington D.C. 20555-0001
  or
Mail Stop T-5A10
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852
301-415-6749
 
 
 
From: Bobby Thoman <bthoman@brsengineering.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2020 3:22 PM
To: Orlando, Dominick <Dominick.Orlando@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Fw: ANC Spoils project
 
Dominick,
 
Please see the attached email string. David Adams would like us to inform you of the proposed
AML design project at the ANC Spoils. Please see the attached transmittal and maps that were
sent to David. If you have any questions, or would like to discuss the project further, please feel
free to contact me.
 
Thanks, Bobby
 

Robert W. Thoman, P.E.
Civil Engineer - Water Resources
Office (307) 857-3079 | Cell (307) 850-2129
BRSEngineering.com
1130 Major Avenue, Riverton, WY 82501
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----- Forwarded Message -----
From: David Adams <david.adams1@wyo.gov>
To: Bobby Thoman <bthoman@brsengineering.com>
Cc: Luke Esch <luke.esch1@wyo.gov>; Muthu Kuchanur <muthu.kuchanur@wyo.gov>; Kyle Wendtland
<kyle.wendtland@wyo.gov>
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020, 11:28:49 AM MST
Subject: Re: ANC Spoils project
 
Hello Bobby,
 
Thank you for the letter and maps of the proposed reclamation work. LQD has no comments on this project
at this time.
 
However, I recommend that the NRC Senior Project Manager for the ANC Gas Hills tailings site, which sits
adjacent to the work be completed, be informed of the proposed work as NRC is responsible for this site.
 
His contact information is as follows:
 
Dominick A. Orlando
Senior Project Manager
Materials Decommissioning Branch
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery,and Waste Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Dominick.Orlando@nrc.gov 
(301) 415-6749
 
Regards,
 

David Adams, CHP

Uranium Recovery Program Manager

Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality

Land Quality Division

200 West 17th Street, Suite 10

Cheyenne, WY 82002

(307) 777-7757

david.adams1@wyo.gov

 
 
On Thu, Dec 3, 2020 at 7:56 AM Bobby Thoman <bthoman@brsengineering.com> wrote:

David,
 
Please find attached a transmittal for your review. Please let me know if you have any
questions.
 

mailto:Dominick.Orlando@nrc.gov
mailto:david.adams1@wyo.gov
mailto:bthoman@brsengineering.com


Thanks, Bobby
 

Robert W. Thoman, P.E.
Civil Engineer - Water Resources
Office (307) 857-3079 | Cell (307) 850-2129
BRSEngineering.com
1130 Major Avenue, Riverton, WY 82501

 

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction 
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records 
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.
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